KEITH B. JONES
MANAGING PARTNER

June 9, 2022

Mr. Joe Stuyvesant, President/CEO
Mr. Dan Malcolm, Chairman

Board Members

Port of San Diego

P.O. Box 82776

San Diego, CA 92138-2276

Dear Mr. Stuyvesant, Chair Malcolm, and Board Members of the Port of San Diego,

ACE Parking is proud to partner with the Wonderfront Festival to bring this great event
back to San Diego in 2022. This event helps bring many people downtown on what is
otherwise a slow weekend each year, which in turn helps fill up our parking garages and
gives our dedicated employees an opportunity to work additional hours. Additionally,
the Wonderfront Festival brings in both San Diegans as well as tourists to the hotels
and surrounding embarcadero businesses. The Wonderfront Festival is a boost to the
entire downtown economy for the entire week. The organizers of the festival have been
professional to work with, and carefully craft plans to help manage the booking process
of advance parking which helps the traffic flow immensely during large scale events.

| am encouraged that this festival will be back in 2022 and will have positive effects

within our region’s economic vitality. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Graciously,

vy A

Keith B. Jones
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